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To our valued clients: 
 
We hope everyone had a good holiday and want to point out that Friday, January 14th, is the first day this 
year that tax returns can be filed electronically with the IRS.  
 
The past 12 months seem to have passed quickly for us all and it's not too soon to turn your attention to 
start gathering your information to get a step ahead on preparing your tax return. 
 
If you haven't used our service before, you'll find that we are quick, thorough and efficient. We are not an 
impersonal software package and even though the tax preparation process is online, you always have  
direct contact with your tax preparer. 
 
 
Calendar 
 
· January 14th - First Electronic Filing deadline for Individual Returns 
 
· January 28th - First Direct Deposit of Electronically Filed Returns 
 
 
http://www.taxlogic.com 
 
 
If we don't hit upon a topic you are interested in, please visit our website (http://www.taxlogic.com) and 
check out our frequently asked questions or email us at info@taxlogic.com. 
 


